
 

 

31st January 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Oswald Road’s Healthy Cookbook! 
 

Who fancies themselves as the next Jamie Oliver? Who can tell their mangetout from their 
sugar snap pea? The Fit for Learning team would love the children of Oswald Road to join us in 
producing a recipe book of healthy dishes, inspired by different countries from around the 
world.  
 
To get involved, we would like our children, parents and carers to put on their chef hats and 
use their creativity and knowledge of healthy eating to design a tasty, balanced dish which 
could be featured in this exclusive recipe book!  
 
All you need to do is bring in your amazing recipes, pictures of your meal preparation and of 
course - a picture of the fabulous final product!  
 
Simply post your recipes into the competition entry box at the office to win the chance to see 
your culinary delights showcased in Oswald Road’s greatest cookery book yet!  Once the book 
is completed we will be selling copies of it to raise money for play and lunchtime equipment. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Channi Davis & Luke McDonagh 
Fit for Learning Team 
 


